
 

From: WV Licensing <wv_licensing@westmidlands.police.uk>  
Sent: 02 March 2022 08:58 
To: Licensing <Licensing@wolverhampton.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: [External]: Full Variation - Pendulum, Blaydon Road, Wolverhampton, West Midlands, WV9 5NP - 
PRE1439 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you are 

sure the content is safe.  
Hi,  
 
West Midlands Police wish to make formal representations for this application under the Licensing Objective of 
Prevention of Crime and Disorder. This premises had their license revoked on 20th May 2020 when  
was acting in his capacity as the Premise License Holder. This license was only granted back based on the condition 
that Mr Rostam will have no involvement in the operation nor management of the business. As a result, West 
Midlands Police will not be mediating.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Aimee Taylor 
Licensing & Regulatory Officer 
West Midlands Police 
Int Tel:  
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